

Parrs Wood Road, East Didsbury, Manchester, M20 6BX

Head Teacher: Claire Wallace BA (Hons) NPQH

**1**0161 445 8053

□ admin@thebarlowrchigh.co.uk

www.thebarlowrchigh.co.uk

ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE - HIGH STANDARDS & EXPECTATIONS - SUCCESSFUL, SAFE, HAPPY STUDENTS

Wednesday 20th September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Year 10 Work Experience

This letter is with reference to the CEIAG Education Package that Year 10 pupils will receive this year at The Barlow: all pupils will be undertaking a week's work experience from Monday 26<sup>th</sup> February to Friday 1<sup>st</sup> March 2024.

We are mindful that some of our pupils may struggle to source their own work experience placements, therefore we are writing to enquire if you would be able to offer any pupils some work experience at your work place during this week. Unfortunately, if your company does not have Public Liability Insurance, pupils are not allowed to undertake a work placement there.

Please could you contact Mrs Dawson our Career's Advisor at <u>i.dawson@thebarlowrchigh.co.uk</u> if you are able to offer this opportunity before Friday 13<sup>th</sup> of October 2023, or if you have any queries in regards to the work experience.

Yours faithfully,

P. Scott

Mrs P Scott

**Deputy Head Teacher** 

















